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Governor extend festival greetings on the occasion of Chalo Loku 

  

Itanagar, Nov. 24: Arunachal Pradesh Governor Gen JJ Singh has extended festival 
greetings and best wishes to the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the joyous occasion of 
Chalo Loku. 

In his festival message, Governor expressed his hope that while continuing the 
excellent tradition, this socio-religious festival will be the binding force amongst the 
communities and also help in showcasing the cultural mosaic of the State.  

On this auspicious occasion, I join with all Arunachalee to offer our prayer to 
Almighty Rang for peace, prosperity and well being of all, Gen Singh said in his 
message, reports PRO to Governor. 

 

 

Sd/- Ome Tayeng, PRO 

 
 
 


